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Vacancies for Reception and Nursery Classes Academic Year September 14/15  

There are a few vacancies in our Reception and Nursery classes for the academic year 2014/15. If you know of anyone looking for 

a place for their child/children to start school in September 2014 please ask them to collect a form from the school office.  

 

Through The Week 

It has been a busy week for Year 6 as they begin to prepare for life beyond St Ignatius; representatives from Transport for London 

spent Monday afternoon sharing with the children important information about the different ways they should access the different 

modes of transport that will take them to and from their new schools – important life skills. This was followed up by a visit from a 

team of bankers from Barclays. The children were taught about the different ways money is used in society and how it should be 

respected. They were also taught many simple life skills that can be easily used with money – such as saving and enjoying it in 

moderation. Next week is the last week of a very busy term and an even busier year. Please check our child’s bag for relevant 

letters regarding important information.  

 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 3:15 ON FRIDAY 18TH JULY 

 

Protection from the Sun 

During the hot weather it is recommended that children wear a hat to school to offer protection from the effects of the sun. They 

should also bring a bottle of water to school to keep them hydrated.  

 

Annual Reports 

Your child will come home with their annual school report today. The report is written and presented in a new format and is 

markedly different from the traditional style of reporting that the school has used over a number of years. It tells of their 

achievement and effort with a general comment written by their class teacher. Please spend some time reading through it. Should 

you wish to discuss anything from the report there will an opportunity after school on Monday.  

 

 

Open Evening 

MONDAY 14TH JULY 3:15 – 4:15 

There will be an opportunity for you to look through your children’s books and discuss their report with class teachers on Monday 

14th July from 3:15 through to 4:15pm.  

 

 

House Points 

Congratulations to the children of Briant, this week’s house point winners. Keep up the good work children. 

  
 

 

 

 

HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND! 

Place Saint Points 

1st Briant 318 

2nd Anne Line 294 

3rd  Southwell 272 

4th Campion 253 
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